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May 4, 1945

Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doctor Allen:

You may be interested in reading the enclosed booklet, "The

Lost Generation" which I prepared several months ago for distri-
bution in towns of fifty thousand and less. It indicates the
importance we attach to programs that keep the men in the
Service informed as to what is going on back home.

Your series of letters are just what the doctor ordered. I am
sure they bring a piece of "home" to every men on the receiving
end, and I want to extend my congratulations for a swell job.

Sincerely yours,

g

S

H. W. Irwin
Director of Extension, V.I.W.
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